[bookmark: _heading=h.gjdgxs]June 10, 2020

[bookmark: _GoBack]Dawson Springs Elementary School would like to request approval from the Board of Education to roll over our remaining funds which is approximately $2300.00 for the 2019/2020 school year over to the 2020/2021 school year.  The funds will be earmarked for the following purchases:

· Classroom instructional materials
· Student materials/resources
· Classroom resources/materials
· Instructional supplies

This money will be spent during the month of July so that materials are here are ready for use when students arrive for the 2020/2021 school year.  These materials will be purchases for students in grades PK-6 including special education, GT, and other resource classrooms.

Thank you,



Jennifer Ward, Principal
Dawson Springs Elementary School
